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7th July 2022 

 
Tapestry: End of year – saving your child’s Tapestry journal 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,   
 
We hope that you have enjoyed seeing all of the learning that your child has been doing at West Acton on 
Tapestry throughout the year. As we come to the end of the school year we would like to give you the 
opportunity to download a PDF copy of your child’s Tapestry journal. This will make a wonderful keepsake of 
your child’s time in Nursery/ Reception at west Acton Primary School.  
 
You will be able to download and save your child’s Tapestry journal from Monday 11th July onwards. Please do 
download it and save it in those last two weeks of the summer term and if you need any help with doing that 
please see your child’s teacher.  
 
If your child is at the end of Reception or leaving West Acton Primary School then your Tapestry accounts will 
be deactivated during the summer holidays so please do download it and save it as soon as possible. If your 
child is in Nursery and staying at West Acton for Reception then their Tapestry account will stay active and 
continue with your child into Reception. You will also be able to download a PDF copy now of all of the wonderful 
experiences that they have had in Nursery as a keepsake.  
 
To download your child’s Tapestry journal as a PDF you must login to Tapestry on a computer or laptop. You 
will not be able to download it if you are using the Tapestry app on a phone or tablet. When you have logged 
in, click on your name in the top right hand corner to bring down the menu and then click on ‘Your Downloads’. 
You will then be able to see your child’s or children’s journals in PDF format and you just need to click on the 
‘download’ button to download a copy to your computer.  
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Yours faithfully,  
Miss Birch 
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